Fw: 2020 Accela Extension Price Quote

Smith, Benjamin <benjamin.smith@pittsburghpa.gov>
Tue 6/16/2020 9:00 AM
To: Bender, Monica <monica.bender@pittsburghpa.gov>; Hovis, Jeffrey <jeffrey.hovis@pittsburghpa.gov>

Here's that price quote:
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From: Kristine Nelson <knelson@accela.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 2:19 PM

To: Smith, Benjamin <benjamin.smith@pittsburghpa.gov>; Mark Antonik <mantonik@accela.com>
Cc: Jim Davis <jdavis@accela.com>

Subject: Re: 2020 Accela Extension

Hi Ben !

We talked it over on the Accela side, and we would be happy to accommodate the City of Pittsburgh
with whatever quantity you need for your renewal.

If you noticed on the two quotes that were provided to you (one for 45 and one for 65) - the unit price
was $1,995.713. This would be the unit price for whatever quantity you wish to renew. | believe we

can go as low as a quantity of 10 users.

10 users renewal would be $19,957.13 - if you want to get an idea of other dollars, just multiply the
anticipated user by 1995.713 for your price quote.

If you would like to proceed with the 10 user renewal, just let me know and | can get a renewal order
form over to you.

Thanks !





